


                     Statement on COVID - 19                        March 13, 2020


A public health announcement from your Trinity Church family. 

Dear friends & family, in light of the developments with the COVID-19 virus we are taking the following 
precautions and ask that you would help us in preventing the spread of this virus by adhering to these 
guidelines. 

Our serve teams and greet teams, and pastors have been instructed not to shake hands, give hugs, and 
to avoid physical contact. We can give everyone Air Hugs & Air High Fives. Please help us prevent the 
spread of germs by following this practice.  

We have incorporated additional sanitizer stations throughout the lobby and campus. This does not take 
the place of hand washing. We ask that you wash your hands frequently, but this does add an additional 
layer of protection.  

Our campus is cleaned daily by professionals and we are taking additional steps to keep all surfaces 
sanitized throughout the day. Additionally, we have an anti-microbial applicator that we use to sanitize the 
church pews, the altar, etc.   

We ask that all parents have their children wash their hands before checking in at children’s church and 
talk to them about keeping their hands to themselves. If they cough or sneeze they should cover their 
mouth and nose with the inside of their elbow. Our children’s ministry workers are diligent about ensuring 
that children avoid physical contact and practice good hand washing. All of our classrooms are thoroughly 
cleaned & surfaces are completely sanitized. Thank you for your assistance in helping to educate our 
children on good hygiene practices. 

Finally, we ask that if you are ill or not feeling well or have personal health concerns, that you use sound 
judgment in staying home and protecting yourself and others from any possible infection. We are 
installing new software this week and will be live-streaming our services so that all will be able to continue 
to participate with us online even from home. We appreciate your continued support as we seek to 
continue the work of the Lord in preaching the Good News of the Gospel and supporting our Missionaries 
both locally and around the world. You can continue to give online at www.tclife.com or by texting the 
word GIVE to 210-981-5900. If you prefer to send your offering by mail our address is 5415 N. Loop 1604 
E. San Antonio, Texas 78247. If you would like to drop it by our office our hours are Monday - Thursday, 9 
am - 4 pm. 

We continue to pray that the Lord would protect you and keep you, and that His hand would be upon you, 
and that He would give you peace. We are not motivated by fear.  

May the peace of God be with you. 

Your servants, 

Pastors Joshua & Jena Pantuso 

 For God has not given us a spirit of fear, but of power and of love and of a sound mind.                     
- 1 Timothy 1:7 

Psalm 121 I will lift up my eyes to the hills—From whence comes my help? My help comes from 
the Lord, Who made heaven and earth. He will not allow your foot to [a]be moved; He who keeps you will 
not slumber. Behold, He who keeps Israel Shall neither slumber nor 
sleep. The Lord is your [b]keeper; The Lord is your shade at your right hand. The sun shall not strike you 
by day, Nor the moon by night. The Lord shall [c]preserve you from all evil; He shall preserve your 
soul. The Lord shall preserve[d] you're going out and you're coming in From this time forth, and even 
forevermore. 
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